
Important Dates: 

May 4 : Donwood Kindergarten Orientation 6:00pm - 7:00pm 
May 9 : PAC meeting @ 6:30pm 
May 22 : Victoria Day (No Classes) 
May 24 : Family Night Cancelled 
May 29 : Co-Ordinated Day (No Classes) 
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May 2, 2023 

Lunches and Snacks 

Please ensure your child brings 
enough food to school for lunch 
and 2 snacks.  We have had quite a 
few hungry children in the office in 
afternoons requesting an extra 
snack. 

Lost Items 

Please label your child’s clothing so we can return any lost items back to their owners. 

Rainboots, Splash Pants, Extra Pants & Socks! 

 

With the snow soon melting and puddles in the playground it is often difficult for students to avoid the 

water.  Please ensure students come to school with proper footwear (rainboots) and splash pants when 

the playground is wet.  Please also send a change of socks and pants in their backpack. 

Students will be redirected to another area of the playground if they are not dressed appropriately. 

 

Donwood Kindergarten Orientation & 

Stay and Play 
 

Donwood School 
400 Donwood Dr. 

Thursday, May 4th, 2023  
6:00pm—7:00pm 

 

Meet Kindergarten teachers and visit classrooms and 

receive Kindergarten packages! 



Hello Donwood Dragons! 
Grade 4 & 5 Handball: Our handball clubs have been practicing at lunchtime throughout April, 
leading up to our divisional tournaments May 2 (grade 4 @ Sun Valley in AM) and May 3 
(Grade 5 @ Maple Leaf in the PM)! This is an awesome club with lots of participants learning 
and improving in a very fun game! 

 

In Phys Ed Class: Thank you to Ms. Wood for all the fun and exciting activities she 
planned during her student teaching block! Kindergarten - Grade 3 classes have been 
doing some Folk dances in preparation for our at-school Folk dance celebration. Other 
skills and fun games have been included with their dance learning. Grade 3-5 classes have 
continued to learn handball in class, and will transition to lacrosse, mixed in with some fun 
and fitness! 

 

Impossible Shot : We have been doing a fun reward/ challenge for classes & students during PE classes 
where selected students can try to hit an ‘impossible shot’ to win their class a free gym period during 
recess! So far we have had 5 amazing shots that have won their class free gym time!  

We appreciate the continued collaboration and support!  Please see the 
community support information below. 

Donwood School Staff 

Check out more of the exciting events, celebrations and learning taking place at 
Donwood School by following our Twitter account @don_RETSD. 

If you have any questions or concerns, you can contact the school at 204-668-9438 or 
email us at don@retsd.mb.ca 

*NOTICE - FEE-FOR-SERVICE BUSING 

If Fee-For-Service transportation is required again for your student(s) for the 

upcoming school year, a 2023-24 application form must be submitted to the 

Transportation Department.  Transportation Application – Fee-For-Service 

2023-2024 forms are available from the school office or on the Transportation 

icon located on the divisional home page at www.retsd.mb.ca.  

https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.retsd.mb.ca%2Fschool%2Fjh%2FParentsandcommunity%2FNewsletters%2FDocuments%2FApril%25202019%2520Newsletter.pdf&psig=AOvVaw3Cwszf9oRX08_1vUsRYsEb&ust=1583936352053000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCMD
http://www.retsd.mb.ca


If your child was born in 2018, it is time to register them 
for Kindergarten for the 2023/24 school year.  

In order to register your child for Kindergarten,  

THE FOLLOWING IDENTIFICATION IS REQUIRED: 
 

TWO (2) PIECES OF PROOF OF RESIDENCY: 

 This can be your Manitoba Medical Card, driver’s license, lease agreement or current offer to purchase (duly 

signed), or current utility bill (name and corresponding address) 

 

ONE (1) PIECE OF PROOF OF AGE: 

 This can be your child’s birth certificate, passport, baptismal papers, passport, health card, treaty card, or 

record of live birth.  (Your child has to have been born in 2018, turning 5 years of age before December 31, 

2023) 

Growing and Learning Fair 

for Donwood students and parents: 
 

Maple Leaf School 
251 McIvor Ave. 

Thursday, May 25, 2023 
4:30pm to 6:30pm 

Register by phone @ 204-669-4043 or email: 
kinderlinks@retsd.mb.ca 

Donwood Kindergarten Orientation & 

Stay and Play 
 

Donwood School 
400 Donwood Dr. 

Thursday, May 4th, 2023  
6:00pm—7:00pm 

 

Meet Kindergarten teachers and visit classrooms and 

receive Kindergarten packages! 

Please pass this information on to any families that you know has a child eligible to register for 

Kindergarten for the 2023-2024 school year. 
 

Call Donwood School at 204-668-9438 for more information. Our office is open 8:00am - 4:00pm Mon. - Fri. 

It is beneficial for all when you register 

your kindergarten student early: 

 It is helpful in school classroom planning, for 
determining class sizes and teachers 

 It is helpful for the parent in preparing their child for the 
school environment and avoiding the last minute rush 

 It is helpful for the student to come to the Kindergarten 
Orientation and meet the teacher and see the classroom 

German Bilingual Kindergarten  

Information Evening will be held at: 
 

Princess Margaret School 
367 Hawthorne Ave.  

Tuesday, February 21st, 2023  
from 6:00pm to 6:30pm 

 

in the Princess Margaret Library 

Registration packages are available at the school and on the Donwood website at: www.retsd.mb.ca/don 
under Documents & Forms > Registration 

http://www.retsd.mb.ca/school/don


Native Youth Theatre 

Native Youth Theatre (NYT) specializes in theatre classes for young people like your kids, 
grandkids, nieces, nephews, and friends! 

Our exciting, supportive and FREE acting courses are geared especially for young Indigenous actors 

(ages 8 to 20) and are designed to foster imagination, creativity, self-esteem, and self-confidence. 

Click the following link for more information:  Native Youth Theatre 

https://mtyp.ca/native-youth-theatre/












 

Valley Gardens Community Connections is a school initiative supported 
through a grant from the Teachers’ Idea Fund that works to strengthen and 
empower our Valley Gardens Middle School community members and create 
a sense of belonging within our school community area.  As our school 
works to acknowledge and celebrate our diverse community, we continue to 
provide opportunities to engage our students and community in activities 
and learning that will have a lasting impact.  
 
 
 
 

On May 18th at 5-7pm, we will be hosting a 
resource evening in our school gym, to encourage 
community members to access local resources and 

opportunities.  We will be setting up tables for 
interested organizations to promote these 

opportunities, and will have coffee and snacks 
available for families. 


